NACHRICHTEN AG 29. September :

Achtung, Gronau! Taschendiebe
schlagen in Geschaften zu!

In Gronau wurde am 27.09.2024 ein Einkaufsbesucher
bestohlen. Die Polizei warnt vor zunehmenden
Taschendieben in Markten.

In Gronau, an alarming streak of pickpocketing has emerged,
with the Kreispolizeibehdorde Borken amping up warnings to the
public. On September 27, between 15:45 and 16:05, criminals
capitalized on crowded settings, striking with precision during
unsuspecting moments of contact. These brazen thieves only
require fleeting seconds and a strategic distraction from an
accomplice to snatch personal belongings, leaving victims
bewildered and cashless.

The police have noted a disturbing trend: these thefts
predominantly occur in grocery stores lacking video
surveillance, making it easier for culprits to escape without
being caught. Citizens are urged to remain vigilant and guard
their belongings closely during busy shopping hours to thwart
these slick operators.
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